
 

 
 
 

  
 

 

Resolution of the call with reference 046-25 Administrative 
Technician of Clinical Trials. 

      
 

 

 

 

 

The Institute for Biomedical Research of Lleida, Dr. Pifarré Foundation (IRBLleida) announced a job offer for 

a Clinical Trials Administrative Technician. 

 

In view of the selection process, and given that after the assessment of the applications submitted, none of 

them has been considered suitable for the coverage of the position, it is therefore resolved: 

 

1. To declare the offer of Clinical Trial Administrative Technician VOID. 

2. Provide for the possibility of convening a new selection process in the future, in accordance with the 

needs of the organization. 

 

Likewise, we would like to thank all the candidates who have sent us their CVs and we hope they will 

participate in future calls. 

 

 

In Lleida, SEPTEMBER 23, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 


